

Jason S. Keil Manager – Regulatory jason.keil@blackhillscorp.com 7001 Mount Rushmore Rd. Rapid City, SD 57702 605-721-1502

April 30, 2018

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen
Executive Director
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission
State Capitol Building
500 E. Capitol Ave.
Pierre, SD 57501-5070

RE: Environmental Improvement Adjustment Refund

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen:

In accordance with element 1 of the Settlement Stipulation in Docket No. EL17-006 and EL17-008, Black Hills Power, Inc. d/b/a Black Hills Energy hereby submits its compliance filing to inform the Commission that the EIA balancing account over-collection has been fully refunded. Attached is the balancing account and legislative and clean tariffs. Please contact me at 605-721-1502 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Jason S. Keil

Manager – Regulatory

Black Hills Power, Inc. d/b/a Black Hills Energy

Ja Sllil